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From: Suzette Mailloux [suzpeep@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2010 3:42 PM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson

Subject: HB 282

Dear Representative Olson,

I am writing in support of HB 282. I am in my 3rd year of study for my doctorate of
Naturopathic Medicine at NCNM in Portland OR. I am from Fairbanks, AK, and would love to
return to my home state to practice medicine after graduation. Currently the scope of
practice in Alaska does not allow me to utilize my full education in Pharmacology and Minor
Surgery. I am concerned that these limitations will not allow me to give my patients the
best care. The creation of a Naturopathic Medical Board is key in implementing these changes
and making Alaska an attractive choice for Naturopathic Physicians to practice. Thank you
for your time and support.

Sincerely,

Suzette Mailloux



